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I strongly oppose measure 3075. Requiring a permit to own a firearm goes against 

the constitution of our state of Oregon, and more importantly, the Constitution of the 

United States. It is my opinion this and any such bill 

will not prevent or stop guns getting into criminal hands. We need to start inforcing 

the laws that are on the books and prosecuting to the full extent of the law. 


